
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th January 2018 

 

Dear Class 2 Parents, 

 

Welcome back. I hope you all had a lovely Christmas. 

 

Our topic this term is Antarctica. We will be learning about the geography of Antarctica, 

how animals are adapted to survive in the harsh environment as well as stories of famous 

explorers and much more. As always, if your child has anything of interest relating to our 

topic please do send it into school for them to share with the class.  

 

The Year 2 library session will continue to be on a Tuesday lunchtime but children are also 

able to change their library books between 8.45am and 9.00am every morning. They 

have a chance to change their reading book at this time too. Please do try to keep 

reading with them EVERY day – it really does make a huge difference. 

 

P.E. lessons this term will usually be on Monday afternoons. The children will continue to be 

outside whenever possible so please ensure that your child has warm clothing in school 

and a plastic bag to put muddy trainers in. 

 

New spelling lists were sent home before Christmas and are also available on the school 

website. Spelling tests will continue to be on a Friday morning beginning next week. 

 

Although it is useful to have a key-ring on book bags to make them easily identifiable, 

could you please ensure that it is just one small one as we are struggling to fit some 

children’s book bags into their drawers. 

 

Finally, I would be very grateful if you could send in any of the following for use in our D.T. 

lessons after half term: 

 

 Kitchen roll tubes 

 Empty tins (the ones with ring pull opening to avoid sharp edges) 

 

If there is anything else you need to know please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. I look forward to a busy and enjoyable term. 

 

 

Mrs Bird 

 

Class 2 Teacher 
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